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Date: 01 November,2023
Time: 6 PM to 9 Pm
Venue:  Room no. 119,SPCE
Organizers: RCSPCE
Number of Participants: 70

       Rotaractors Present: 30                     
      Non Rotaractors Present:40

 About The Event:
 The SPCE Rotaract club hosted an unforgettable Halloween Horror
Movie Screening on the spookiest night of the year, November 1,
2023. The event aimed to provide an immersive and chilling
experience for horror enthusiasts, and it did not disappoint.
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Detailed overview of the event :
  

Atmosphere: Upon entering the room, attendees were greeted by  
dim lighting, and that set the perfect atmosphere for a night of
spine-tingling scares. 

  
Film Selection: Movie, ‘Talk to me’ the screening featured a
curated selection of classic and contemporary horror films,
carefully chosen to cater to a diverse audience. From iconic
slasher films to psychological thrillers, the lineup promised to keep
attendees on the edge of their seats throughout the night.
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Closing Remarks:

The Halloween Horror Movie Screening at SPCE, was a
resounding success, providing attendees with a memorable and
chilling experience. The combination of a carefully curated film
selection, immersive atmosphere, and engaging activities ensured
that this Halloween event will be etched in the memories of horror
enthusiasts for years to come. As the lights came on at the end of
the night, the lingering sense of unease among the audience was a
testament to the success of the event in delivering a truly spooky
and entertaining Halloween celebration.


